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Welcome to Year 2 
 

Surlingham Class 

Staff Mrs Ward 
Miss Hare 

PE days Tuesday 
Thursday 

 
Useful information/ reminders 

What to bring to school 

• Bag 
• Phonics/ levelled reading book 
• Sharing reading book 
• Water bottle 
• Coat 
• PE kits 

PE kit 

• Coloured house team t-shirt 
• Plain black shorts or jogging bottoms 
• Plain black or white trainers 
• Plimsoles (indoor PE) 
• Please take earrings out or tape over for PE days. 

Homework 

Please make sure you are sharing a book at least 3x a week at home and 
recording this in reading records. There will be prizes for children who 
achieve this. 
 
Pupils who are continuing with phonics will have practice sheets to 
support their learning with that weeks phonemes. 

 
If you need a quick word you can talk to us on the playground after school (please wait until we 
have dismissed all the children) but if you want a private or longer conversation it is best to leave a 
message with the office for us to call back. 
 
Useful websites/links Curriculum Page - https://www.edwardworlledgeoa.co.uk/curriculum/ 
Year 2 Page Uniform -  https://www.edwardworlledgeoa.co.uk/for-parents/academy-uniform/  
Parents Letters -  https://www.edwardworlledgeoa.co.uk/recent-letters/  
TTRockstars - https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student   

https://www.edwardworlledgeoa.co.uk/curriculum/
https://www.edwardworlledgeoa.co.uk/for-parents/academy-uniform/
https://www.edwardworlledgeoa.co.uk/recent-letters/
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student


  

 

 
 

 

We will be studying the following subjects this term: 
 

Maths 
We will be looking at place value within 100; addition and subtraction of 2-
digit numbers including word problems; exploring length, graphs and 
multiplication and division. 

English 

We will be looking at both fiction and non-fiction texts this term. Our 
writing will be based on the following books: The Day the Crayons Quit; 
George and the Dragon; The Great Fire of London; and My Christmas Star. 
We will be looking at developing vocabulary and sentence structure. 

Art/ DT 
In art we will be looking at the portraits and profile portraits 
After half term we will be focusing on cooking and designing and making a 
healthy pasta salad. 

Geography/ 
History 

This term we are learning about the Kings and Queens of England and after 
half term we will be learning about the Great Fire of London. 

Science We will be learning about the uses of materials including their properties. 
After half term we will be learning about Animals and Survival. 

RE 
We will be focusing on Christianity this term and exploring the role the 
Bible has in their lives.  After half term we will be looking at festivals and 
celebrations. 

PSHE 
We will be learning about growth mindset which includes how we can be 
resilient, independent, participate and collaborate. After half term we will 
be looking at different types of families. 

Music Pupils will be looking at the following Charanga units from the Modal Music 
curriculum: Pulse, Rhythm and Pitch; and Playing in an Orchestra. 

Computing Up until half term we will be looking at information technology in the world.  
We will also concentrate on e-safety and keeping safe online.  

 


